

Cedar Grove Township Manager Thomas Tucci Retains PVSC Leadership Post

By TAPINTO VERONA/CEDAR GROVE STAFF May 20, 2021 at 2:39 PM









Thomas Tucci

CEDAR GROVE, NJ - Thomas Tucci, the township manager of Cedar Grove, was re-elected as chairman of the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission at its reorganization meeting earlier this month.

Luis Quintana was re-elected vice-chairman of the PVSC. In addition, Commissioner Mildred Crump was reelected board secretary and Commissioner Elizabeth Calabrese was re-elected board treasurer.

Matthew F. Murray was re-appointed as the clerk to the Board of Commissioners.

This was the second straight year that the reorganization meeting was held virtually. All large internal and external meetings have been held virtually since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic.

"The pandemic that has exploded globally over the past year has brought unprecedented challenges to PVSC and to the communities we serve," said Tucci, who has been a PVSC commissioner since 2014 and has held the position of chairman since 2015.

"Our Board of Commissioners, our dedicated leadership team and our talented employees have consistently teamed to help the agency meet those challenges and provide critical wastewater services to the district. I look forward to continuing to serve alongside all of them," Tucci said.

i Like Share